
Most Immediate

No.35025/01/2016-PI-III
Government of India

Ministry of Chemicals & Fertilizers
Department of Pharmaceuticals

Shastri Bhawan,

New Delhi, the 9th June, 2016

To

NPPA, Pharmexcil, IDMA, PHDCCI, CII, FICCI, BDMA, FOPE, IPA, CIPI, Assocham,
Consumer Online Foundation, BPPI, KAPL, BCPL, HAL, IDPL, PDIL

Subject:-      Workshops/ Conferences/Seminars on “Jan aushadhi 
Scheme” and “Cluster Development Programme for Pharma Sector” 
under Pharmaceutical Promotion       and Development Scheme 
(PPDS) regarding

Sir(s)/Madam(s),

           I am directed to say that Department of Pharmaceuticals proposes to organize 
Workshops/Conferences/Seminars in different parts of the country to promote the 
following Scheme/Programme of Department of Pharmacaeuticals:-

i)             Jan Aushadhi Scheme

ii)            Cluster Development Programme for Pharma Sector

2.        You are requested to explore possibilities for organizing 
Workshops/Conferences/Seminars for which financial assistances will be given 
under Pharmaceutical Promotion Development Scheme (PPDS) as per guidelines 
issued vide letter No. 35022/68/2012-PI-III(Vol.II) dated the 16th March, 2016.
3.        Application(s) in the prescribed proforma for organizing Workshops/ 
Conferences/Seminars on Jan Aushadhi Scheme and Cluster Development Programme 
for Pharma Sector may be sent to the undersigned by 30th June, 2016.

Yours faithfully,

sd/-

(Raj Kumar)
Under Secretary to the Government of India

Phone: 23071162

E-mail: uspi3-pharma@nic.in


